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ATTENTION PROVIDERS OF HOSPICE SERVICES: 

Hospice Rate Adjustment: Federal Fiscal Year (FFY) 2017  

Louisiana Medicaid has updated its published fee schedule to reflect the adjusted reimbursement 
rates and Metropolitan Statistical Area (MSA) codes for the provision of Hospice services as 
determined by CMS for FFY 2017. The updated rates and MSA codes are effective for dates of 
service on or after October 1, 2016.   

Providers should begin submitting claims using the updated MSA codes for dates of service on or 
after July 1, 2017.  Providers may resubmit previously paid claims for dates of service October 1, 
2016 through June 30, 2017 with the corrected MSA codes for payment adjustment.   

For questions regarding this message and/or fee for service claims, please contact Molina 
Provider Relations at (800) 473-2783 or (225) 924-5040.   

Updates to Healthy Louisiana related to systems and claims processing changes are plan specific 
and are the responsibility of each health plan.  For questions regarding Healthy Louisiana 
updates, please contact the appropriate health plan.   

 


